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Road closure in Melancthon

	Please be advised that the 3rd Line OS from 5th Sideroad to County Road 17 will be closed from 7 a.m. on Tuesday, July 16, for

approximately 4 weeks for a culvert replacement.

The road will be open to local traffic and could be accessed by emergency vehicles if necessary.

If you have further questions regarding the above, please contact the Township Office at 519 925-5525.
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